
	 	 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Garbage Bag Tag Return Procedure 
	
The	Municipality	of	Bluewater	will	issue	a	refund	for	unused	Municipality	of	Bluewater	garbage	bag	tags	
returned	between	June	1,	2020	and	December	15,	2020.	Tags	returned	after	December	15,	2020	at	4:30	pm	
will	not	be	refunded.		Any	tags	purchased	prior	to	amalgamation	have	expired	and	will	not	be	refunded.	
	
Please	note:	Refunds	must	be	requested	from	the	Municipal	Office	directly,	not	from	tag	distributors	in	the	
community	or	from	the	Stanley	Landfill.	
	

• Tags	may	be	returned	in-person	at	the	Municipal	Office	when	it	is	open	to	the	public	or	by	mail	to:		
	 	 Municipality	of	Bluewater	
	 	 14	Mill	Ave,	PO	Box	250	
	 	 Zurich	ON		N0M	2T0	

• Email	requests	will	not	be	accepted	as	the	physical	tag(s)	must	be	handed	in	to	the	office.	
• In	person	requests	between	$3-30	will	be	reimbursed	cash.	Tag	returns	totalling	more	than	$30	will	be	

reimbursed	via	cheque	in	the	next	scheduled	cheque	run.		
• Mail-in	requests	will	be	reimbursed	by	cheque	in	the	next	scheduled	cheque	run.	The	Municipality	will	

not	mail	cash.	Mail	in	requests	must	be	accompanied	by	the	following	information:	
	 	 Name	
	 	 Mailing	Address	
	 	 Tax	Roll#	
	 	 Phone	number	

• For	vendors	who	purchase	tags	from	us:	we	will	refund	$2.75	per	tag	to	our	known	vendors	providing	
vendor	accounts	are	current.		Reimbursement	will	be	done	in	the	same	way	as	above.	

	
		

Questions	may	be	directed	to:	
	

Rebecca	Hawkins,	Administrative	Assistant—Public	Works	and	Facilities	
519.236.4351	ext	238	

rhawkins@municipalityofbluewater.ca	
	


